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City of Thorold 

3540 Schmon  Parkway 

P.O. Box 1044 

City of Thorold 

L2V 4A7 

c/o The Events Committee 

 

Rocking The Battlefield Concert 

 

Dear Committee Members 

 

The Niagara Peninsula Foundation For Children was delighted to be part of “Rocking The 
BattleField” held on August 17, 2024 at the Battle of Beaverdams Park.  The park is an outstanding 
venue for a concert such a nice location., very clean  and the landscape is beautiful. 

 

The City of Thorold Recreation Department staff inside and outside were excellent to work with and 
most accommodating and professional in dealing with the public. The Foundation would 
recommend this park to any charity to hold an event as the Thorold employees were so helpful. 

 

The proceeds generated from this event will support disadvantage children with special needs in 
the City of Thorold and the Niagara area.  The profits from the event has been shared with : School 
Breakfast and Snack Program, Kristen French Child Advocacy Centre, John Howard Society and 
the Winter Warm Clothing for Children. 

 

The event would not of be possible and successful without the leadership of the Venneri Group 
and Automotive Thorold Solutions they are big supportive of improving the lives of children with 
special needs 

 

The Niagara Peninsula Foundation for Children is looking to another big a better “ Rocking The 
Battlefield in Thorold in 2025 

 

Respectfully Yours 

 

 

Jack Foster-Chair 

Niagara Peninsula Foundation For Children


